
December 2, 2022 MSRS Board Meeting Minutes Summary 

The Missouri Sheriffs’ Retirement System (MSRS) Board of Directors’ fourth 
quarterly meeting was held December 2, 2022. Following is a summary of the 
actions taken by the board. Complete meeting minutes will be published in the 
future after formal approval by the board.  

• The Board of Directors approved of keeping the medical insurance 
premium supplement benefit to be paid to retired members at its current 
amount of $450 per month. 

• The 2023 operating budget was presented and accepted by the board. 
• Member Dwight Diehl was recognized for his years of service on the board. 
• The next board meeting is scheduled for February 3, 2023 at 10:00 a.m. at 

the Sheriffs’ Retirement System office. 

 


